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Creativity, Excellence, Resilience 

Monday 11th May 2020 

Dear Parents 

Re: Starting Bridge School in 2020 

I am writing to confirm that we have received your acceptance of the space that your child was offered at Bridge & 

Patrixbourne CEP School. If we require any further information in this regard then Morny Starling (Admissions Officer) 

will be in touch soon. 

We have a great many children joining us from different nurseries across Canterbury and I know that the teachers 

would appreciate the opportunity to speak to the nursery staff about your children to gain an initial impression of the 

children and allow for a professional discussion about any matters that may impact upon a successful start to school. 

It would be very helpful if you could email Mrs Starling and let her know which nursery your child attends so that we 

can make contact over the next few weeks. 

We were hoping that we would be in a position to give you more information about our ‘Transition into School’ 

programme however we are still awaiting guidance from the DfE and the government about the easing of restrictions 

and lockdown and I regret that we are not able to give you this information yet. 

I fully appreciate that this is an anxious time for all families and I want to reassure you that we will be working hard to 

ensure that your child’s first experience of school will be a positive one, even if it is a little later than it would normally 

be. 

I will write to you again next week and I hope to be able to have more information for you. 

In the meantime, if you have any queries please do contact Morny (morny.starling@bridge.kent.sch.uk)  

I look forward to meeting you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

James Tibbles 
Headteacher 
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